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HEADS UP!  

 

22
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 March 2019 

 

 

 

We have had a fairly quiet week and it started with Academy Photography taking 

group shots of different groups of children. Hope you have received your proof by 

now – if not, let us know as soon as possible.  Photograph orders need to be 

returned to school no later than 4th April. 

 

Cheshire Constabulary came into school this morning to discuss online safety with 

the children (photo on the website in the news section).  Everyone was very open 

and honest about their online activity and we all learnt new facts about staying safe 

online.  Please try and come to the parent meeting on Thursday 4th April regarding 

internet safety for your children. I am sure that you are aware of the grooming that 

can potentially happen and we all want to keep everyone as safe as possible. 

 

Mrs Turner has a special request for materials for junk modelling for Christian Values 

Day on Wednesday 3rd April.  We are looking at Creation, amongst other things, and 

if you have any clean junk/recycling, craft materials, art materials, textiles that could 

contribute to a group collage, please do send it into school for Mrs Turner.   If 

anyone would like to volunteer or help on the day, you are most welcome – just let 

us know. 

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 



 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Monday 25th March  - Road Safety Talk for Y6   1.15pm 

-     Street Dance After School Club 3.30 – 4.20 pm 

Tuesday 26th March  - Front Row Music Lessons 

-      Swimming Lessons Yr 4, 5 & 6  (last lesson this term) 

Thursday 28th March - Sale Sharks 

-      Parent Meeting  -  Kingswood Residential  3.30 pm 

Friday 29th March  - Substation 

 

Sunday 31st March  - Mothering Sunday Family Service at St. Christopher’s 

 

       

       

 

 


